
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

DATE: March 9, 2009 

 

TO:  Plan Commissioners 

 

FROM: Stuart Moynihan, Associate Planner 

 Planning Services Division 

 Department of Community Development 

 

SUBJECT: PC 09-05; 300-312 South Main Street (Prairie Path Villas) – Request for 

Continuance 

 

The petitioner requests that the above petition be continued from the March 16, 2009 Plan 

Commission meeting to the April 20, 2009 Plan Commission meeting.  The petitioner has 

requested this continuance to allow sufficient time to prepare for this hearing. 

 

c: David A. Hulseberg, Village Manager 

 Thomas Bayer, Village Attorney 

 William Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development  

 Ed Seagraves, Fire Chief 

 Carl Goldsmith, Director of Public Works 
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